MEMORANDUM

Date:

April 8, 2015

To:

Joni Onishi, Chris Manaseri and Joyce Hamasaki

From:

Mai Wong, co-Chair, Academic Senate ad hoc General Education Committee

Robyn Kalauli, co-Chair, Academic Senate ad hoc General Education Committee

Subject:

Extension of the Current General Education Courses

We request that the current general education courses included in the 2014-2015 catalog be extended for another year. Several courses that students need to fulfill their general education requirements have not yet been reviewed for general education designation, limiting the choices available to students.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

cc: Joel Peralto, Academic Senate Chair, Kalani Flores, Accreditation Liaison Officer, and the Academic Senate ad hoc General Education Committee members (Annie Brown, Charleen Marlow, Denise D'Haenens-Luker, Deseree Salvador, Jeanne Ryan, Kenoa Dela Cruz, Lucy Jones, Michelle Phillips and Sandra Claveria)

Agree to Extend:

cc: Noreen Yamane, Jason Cifra, Robert Duley, Sharon Moran, Violet Murakami, Carolyn Naguwa, Trina Nahm-Mijo, James Schumaker, Joel Tanabe, Joel Peralto, Robert Yamane, Dorinna Manuel-Cortez, Sherrie-Ann Straslicka-Walker, Shyann Viernes